To: Heather Lysynski, Committee Clerk, City of London

Re: Advisory committee resignation

April 19, 2024

Dear Heather,

I write to resign my position on the Environmental Stewardship and Action City Advisory Committee. I have reluctantly come to the conclusion that I don't have enough time to be a fully active member of the committee right now.

Parenting a new baby over the past year has been an all-consuming experience, and I will soon be returning to work full-time. By stepping down, I hope to free up a place for someone who can put more energy into the position than I can right now.

Since the application process is underway, I hope this is good timing. Hopefully there will be a strong group of applicants and the committee can take on one more new member to replace me at the same time as other vacancies are filled.

I am grateful to have had the opportunity to serve on the committee for the past two years.

Sincerely,

Carol Hunsberger

Carol Husly